
 
 

Events and Activities Calendar 2024 
 

Here are Wild Maidenhead’s events and activities which have been organised for 2024 so far. More 
events will be added to this calendar so please watch out for changes. For those events with limited 
places, please register on Meetup (https://www.meetup.com/wildmaidenhead/) so that you can 
book your place. Please see www.wildmaidenhead.org.uk/events for more information.  

If you use Facebook, we are at www.facebook.com/groups/WildMaidenhead. If you have spare time 
and can volunteer, please email wildmaidenhead@gmail.com to offer. We always need help.

 
 

 

Sunday 19th 
May 

Tree guard 
removing in 
New Thrift 
Wood 

Join WMCV in removing tree guards from 
the trees in New Thrift Wood. New Thrift 
Wood is the deer-proof fenced area 
between Little Thrift Wood and Thrift 
Lane. 

 

Friday 24th May 
from 19.30h to 
Saturday 25th 
May 

Moth trapping 
at Maidenhead 
Thicket 

The moth traps will operate from 19.30h 
when there will be and introductory talk. 

The traps will be set up within a short 
walk of one of the car parks. Which car 
park will be announced nearer the date. 
The attended traps will operate 
overnight.  Those interested will need to 
return early on Saturday morning 
(08.00h) to see what has been trapped 
before they are released into the wild. 
This event is not particularly sensitive to 
the number of visitors … but is very 
sensitive to the weather. 

No booking required. 

 

Sunday 9th June 
from 10.00h 

Open Day at 
Bray Pit Nature 
Reserve 

The (almost) annual Open Day at Bray Pit 
Nature Reserve. Drop in when you like 
and stay as long as you like. A chance to 
see its wildlife with the help of those who 
know the every detail of the place! 

 

Sunday 21st July Wildlife and 
Lunch at the 
Landfill 

A chance to see in detail what wildlife 
lives in the grassy area of Braywick Park - 



all the flowers and beasties and enjoy a 
picnic lunch with friends and family. 

 

 

Early August The Ivy Bee An evening Zoom talk on "The Ivy Bee" by 
Trevor Smith and Martin Woolner prior 
to launching a local survey of this 
interesting species offered members of 
Wild Maidenhead and the other RBWM 
Wilds. 

NB 

Later in the year we hope there will be another moth evening, a busy fungus walk (not foray), a 
celebration of National Tree Week and some practical tasks on Borough sites. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


